
ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew

2016
November
General

General 2016-11-08 ALBEMARLE
COUNTY

3 101 -
WOODBROOK

ALBEMARLE
COUNTY

SCHOOL
BONDS

Shall the County
of Albemarle,
Virginia, contract
a debt and issue
general
obligation bonds
in the maximum
aggregate
principal amount
of $35,000,000
for the purpose
of providing
funds, in
addition to any
other available
funds, to finance
the costs of
improvements to
Albemarle
County public
schools
including
designing,
building,
expanding, and
renovating
school
properties,
including new
buildings and
additions,
renovations, and
improvements to
existing
buildings,
installing new
furnishings and
equipment in
the public
schools, and the
related costs to
issue the bonds
and to
reimburse the
County for
temporary
financing?

1408 547

2016
November
General

General 2016-11-08 ALBEMARLE
COUNTY

3 103 -
BRANCHLANDS

ALBEMARLE
COUNTY

SCHOOL
BONDS

Shall the County
of Albemarle,
Virginia, contract
a debt and issue
general
obligation bonds
in the maximum
aggregate
principal amount
of $35,000,000
for the purpose
of providing
funds, in
addition to any
other available
funds, to finance
the costs of
improvements to
Albemarle
County public
schools
including
designing,
building,
expanding, and
renovating
school
properties,
including new
buildings and
additions,
renovations, and
improvements to
existing
buildings,
installing new
furnishings and
equipment in
the public
schools, and the
related costs to
issue the bonds
and to
reimburse the
County for
temporary
financing?

603 159



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 125 - ROCK RIDGE LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

474 207

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 126-GOSHEN
POST

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

464 226

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 207 - RIVER BEND LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

290 200

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 208 - ALGONKIAN LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

384 198

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 209 - POTOMAC
FALLS

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

384 232

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 210 - CASCADES LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

570 285

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 213 -
COUNTRYSIDE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

185 114

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 214 - SUGARLAND
NORTH

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

470 266

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 215 - SUGARLAND
SOUTH

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

593 351

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 216 - LOWES
ISLAND

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

464 283

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 217 - SOUTH
BANK

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

412 232

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 218 - UNIVERSITY
CENTER

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

456 210

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 219 - GALILEE
CHURCH

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

425 255

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 301 -
PURCELLVILLE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

408 348

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 302 - ROUND HILL LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

604 483

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 303 - HILLSBORO LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

451 419

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 305 - PHILOMONT LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

250 303

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 307 -
MIDDLEBURG

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

302 264

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 308 - ST LOUIS LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

286 270

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 309 - ALDIE LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

230 200

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 310 - MOUNTAIN
VIEW

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

540 478

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 311 - ROUND HILL
ELEMENTARY

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

663 475

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 312 - BRIAR
WOODS

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

493 230

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 313 - PINEBROOK LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

505 247

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 314 - LEGACY LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

533 178

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 315 - FIREHOUSE LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

204 188

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 316 -
CREIGHTON'S
CORNER

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

600 260

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 318 - MADISON'S
TRUST

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

563 284

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 319 - JOHN
CHAMPE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

606 263

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 320 - STONE HILL LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

627 223

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 321 -
BRAMBLETON
MIDDLE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

324 156

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 322-BUFFALO
TRAIL

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

393 171

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 401 - WEST
LOVETTSVILLE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

827 665

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 402 -
WATERFORD

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

598 464

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 403 - LUCKETTS LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

598 396

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 407 - HARPER
PARK

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

275 152

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 408 - EVERGREEN LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

505 304

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 409 - CLARKES
GAP

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

394 356

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 411 - EAST
LOVETTSVILLE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

452 479

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 413 - TUSCARORA LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

31 25

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 414 - RED ROCK LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

397 160

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 416 - HAMILTON LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

600 532

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 420 - RIVER
CREEK

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

347 213

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 421 - BETWEEN
THE HILLS

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

89 98

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 422 - SYCOLIN
CREEK

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

381 218

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 501 - WEST
LEESBURG

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

351 231

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 502 - EAST
LEESBURG

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

495 251

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 503 - DRY MILL LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

214 163

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 504 - SMARTS
MILL

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

434 235

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 505 - COOL
SPRING

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

439 262

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 506 - BRANDON
PARK

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

313 139

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 507 - GREENWAY LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

209 123

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 508 - BALLS
BLUFF

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

625 287

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 509 - TOLBERT LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

650 297

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 510 - HERITAGE LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

231 149

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 615 - HILLSIDE LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

552 246

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 616 - EAGLE
RIDGE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

529 221

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 617 - OAK GROVE LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

329 118

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 619 - RIDGETOP LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

218 87

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 620 - RUSSELL
BRANCH

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

569 281

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 621 - DOMINION
TRAIL

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

641 310

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 622 - FARMWELL
STATION

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

569 239

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 623 - WELLER LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

521 260

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 625 - MILL RUN LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

235 107

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 626 - ASHBY
PONDS

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

295 146

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 627 - ASHBROOK LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

203 86

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 628 -
MOOREFIELD
STATION

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

671 308

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 629 - DISCOVERY LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

158 64

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 701 - SULLY LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

398 269

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 702 - PARK VIEW LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

462 236

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 703 - ROLLING
RIDGE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

591 249

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 705 - FOREST
GROVE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

572 326

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 707 - CLAUDE
MOORE PARK

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

340 158

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 708 - SENECA LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

335 210

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 709 - MIRROR
RIDGE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

444 248

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 710 - STERLING LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

406 207

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 808 - STONE
BRIDGE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

558 307

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 810 - CEDAR
LANE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

522 259

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 813 - SELDENS
LANDING

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

469 196

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 814 - NEWTON -
LEE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

482 286

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 815 - BELMONT
RIDGE

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

330 176

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 817 - SANDERS
CORNER

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

592 321

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 818 - BROAD RUN LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

390 201

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 819 - HERITAGE
CHURCH

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

422 223

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 820 - BELMONT
STATION

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

383 197

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 822 - RIVERSIDE LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

371 148

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 AB - Central
Absentee Precinct

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

106026 43040

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 Provisional LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Parks and
Recreation Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$3,825,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip Philip A. Bolen Park
Phase II; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Scott Jenkins
Memorial Park Phase III;
and the costs of other
public park, recreational
and community center
projects approved in the
County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

548 218

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 107 - LITTLE
RIVER

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Public Safety
Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$29,516,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip a Fire and Rescue
Training Academy
Expansion; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Philomont Fire and
Rescue Station
Replacement; and the
costs of other public
safety facilities approved
in the County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

548 140

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 108 - MERCER LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Public Safety
Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$29,516,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip a Fire and Rescue
Training Academy
Expansion; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Philomont Fire and
Rescue Station
Replacement; and the
costs of other public
safety facilities approved
in the County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

541 146

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 112 - FREEDOM LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Public Safety
Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$29,516,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip a Fire and Rescue
Training Academy
Expansion; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Philomont Fire and
Rescue Station
Replacement; and the
costs of other public
safety facilities approved
in the County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

316 76

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 114 - DULLES
SOUTH

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Public Safety
Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$29,516,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip a Fire and Rescue
Training Academy
Expansion; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Philomont Fire and
Rescue Station
Replacement; and the
costs of other public
safety facilities approved
in the County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

332 98

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 117 - CARTER LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Public Safety
Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$29,516,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip a Fire and Rescue
Training Academy
Expansion; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Philomont Fire and
Rescue Station
Replacement; and the
costs of other public
safety facilities approved
in the County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

313 69

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 118 -
MOOREFIELD

LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Public Safety
Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$29,516,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip a Fire and Rescue
Training Academy
Expansion; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Philomont Fire and
Rescue Station
Replacement; and the
costs of other public
safety facilities approved
in the County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

501 178

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 119 - ARCOLA LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Public Safety
Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$29,516,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip a Fire and Rescue
Training Academy
Expansion; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Philomont Fire and
Rescue Station
Replacement; and the
costs of other public
safety facilities approved
in the County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

442 104

2020
November
General

General 2020-11-03 LOUDOUN
COUNTY

107 120 - LUNSFORD LOUDOUN
COUNTY

Public Safety
Projects

Shall the County of
Loudoun, Virginia
contract a debt and issue
its general obligation
capital improvement
bonds in the maximum
principal amount of
$29,516,000 to finance, in
whole or in part, the costs
to design, construct, and
equip a Fire and Rescue
Training Academy
Expansion; the costs to
design, construct, and
equip Philomont Fire and
Rescue Station
Replacement; and the
costs of other public
safety facilities approved
in the County's Capital
Improvement Program?
[]Yes []No

542 158

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew


